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URGENT ANNOUNCEMENT 19 Feb 2025

We have received information about occurrences of ECDIS performance reduction following
chart update. It seems that the problem appeared after week 06/25 chart update, when there was
a change in small scale overview charts in Baltic Sea area. The cell DE110000 was replaced with
following cells:

DE10S000
DK10STSO
EE110000
FITNLAND
LT110000
LV110000
PL110000
SE100001

If you find that this slowdown affects your ECDIS, please try deleting these charts from the
system as a temporary solution. These are overview charts, not critical for navigation. (Note that
the third character is number ‘“1°.) Zoom in to display larger scale charts.

Furuno’s R&D department is investigating the issue. We will keep you informed.

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused!
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